
 
January 12, 2010 

Super Micro Computer Inc. Schedules Conference Call and Webcast for Second Quarter 
Fiscal 2010 Financial Results 

SAN JOSE, Calif., Jan 12, 2010 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Super Micro Computer, Inc. (NASDAQ:SMCI), a leader in application-
optimized, high-performance server solutions, today announced that it will release financial results for its second quarter 
fiscal 2010, ended December 31, 2009, on Tuesday, January 26, 2010, immediately after the close of regular trading 
followed by a teleconference beginning at 2:00 p.m. (Pacific Time).  

Conference Call/Webcast Information for January 26, 2010 

Supermicro will hold a teleconference to announce its second fiscal quarter financial results on January 26, 2010, beginning 
at 2 p.m. Pacific time. Those wishing to participate in the conference call should call 1-888-791-4309 (international callers 
dial 1-913-312-0826) a few minutes prior to the call's start to register. A replay of the call will be available through 11:59 
p.m. (Eastern Time) on Wednesday, February 10, by dialing 1-888-203-1112 (international callers dial 1-719-457-0820) 
and entering replay PIN 6448603.  

Those wishing to access the live or archived webcast via the Internet should go to the Investor Relations tab of the 
Supermicro website at www.Supermicro.com.  

About Super Micro Computer, Inc.(NASDAQ: SMCI) 

Supermicro, the leader in server technology innovation and green computing, provides customers around the world with 
application-optimized server, workstation, blade, storage and GPU systems. Based on its advanced Server Building Block 
Solutions, Supermicro offers the most optimized selection for IT, datacenter and HPC deployments. The company's system 
architecture innovations include the Twin server, double-sided storage and SuperBlade(R) product families. Offering the 
most comprehensive product lines in the industry, Supermicro provides businesses of all sizes with energy-efficient, earth-
friendly solutions that deliver unmatched performance and value. Founded in 1993, Supermicro is headquartered in Silicon 
Valley with worldwide operations and manufacturing centers in Europe and Asia. For more information, visit 
www.supermicro.com.  
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